
President’s Corner  
 
It's a busy time at the club for the next 
two months.We have lots of activities 
so come out and help support our club 
and the charities we will help out, 
Membership dues are coming in. Make 
sure you check your email for direc-
tions for online renewals. The survey 
on women membership in the club 
must be returned by December 15 or it 
will not be counted. Make sure that 
you check the club calendar if you are 
going to come out and practice. Re-
member to sign in, be safe and follow 
the rules. If you are not sure about the 
range rules, ask before you shoot!   
 
 
Important Upcoming Dates 
 
Dec. 02 - Pistol Section Charity Match 
Dec. 04 - Dinner & Election of Board 
Members 
Dec. 08 - Steel Shoot & Charity Match 
Dec. 09 - Tree Trimming & Cleanup 
(lunch provided) 
 
Wishing you safe and happy Holidays, 
Jimmy Grassmidt, President 

 
 
 
 

 
Member’s Dinner is Tuesday 

December 4th  
 

The December meal is 
PIG ROAST! 

Social hour 5:30p. Dinner 7:30p.  
Bring your raffle ticket money!! 

Section Reports 
 

Archery 
We have started working on archery target are next to Bay 
1. Once it is completed we will be able to shoot 20 yards 
regardless of any other events going on at the Club. 
 
We also started shooting on Thursday nights. We had a 
good turnout for our first night. Monday nights are doing 
well also. We have an average of 12 people showing up. 
 
We now have 5 indoor targets so we are able to accommo-
date the larger turnouts.  
 
Don't forget the pig roast on 12/4! 
Joe Goncalves, Archery Section Chair 

 
Pistol 
October and November brought lots of pistol action. 21 
gunfighters for the cowboy fast draw and 62 guns for the 
IPSC style shoot. And for our fun shoot , a new record with 
153 shooters . Our last fun match is Sunday December 2nd 
and is also our annual charity match with all the money 
raised going to local charity. Come join the action for a 
good cause and let's bring an end to another awesome year.  
Have a safe and Happy Holiday and Merry Christmas ! 
 
Rick S.   Pistol section Chair 

 
Rifle 
We had a good turnout this month and had a lot of fun with 
the Cowboy match. This year the rifle section will host a 
RIMFIRE ONLY match on December 8th!. Proceeds will 
go to fire victims in Butte County. Our regularly scheduled 
match will be a fun match with several different events. Our 

Oakdale Sportsmen’s Club News The Golden Pheasant December 2018 
section has been blessed this year with the Thursday 
night steel matches and all of our regular and new shoot-
ers. We look forward to this next year. 
 
Light Varmint: Nick Bachman 
Hunter: Dave Starr 
Military Issue: Dave Starr 
Blk Powder Cart.: Warren Brier 
Lever: Vern Gladney 
Rimfire: Kevin Keidel 
Cowboy: Rick Bachman 
 
Vern Gladney, Rifle Section Chair 
 

Club Calendar 
 
Cowboy Fast Draw — Dec 8th at 10a 
 
CCW Classes—Contact WWW.Madison-Society.org 
 
Trap –Weds. 2p and Sats. 10a to 2p  
 
Archery—Mondays at 5PM 
 
Rifle Range Open —Thur. and Sat. 9a to 1p     
 
Board of Directors Meeting — Dec 11th 7:30p 

 

DUES RENEWAL 
 Dues are now $120 
 NO paper invoices will be mailed 

out. 
 Renewal notices will be sent to your 

email on file 
 No email? Drop your dues at the 

Club Dropbox OR pay at the Decem-
ber dinner meeting 

 

Merry Christmas 

And 

Happy New Year! 
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